

THE TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

Haile Selassie Avenue, P. O. Box 52428, Nairobi, 00200, Tel: +254(020)3343672, 2219929, 0732388765 www.tukenya.ac.ke, dean.students@tukenya.ac.ke

Office of the Dean of Students

MEMORANDUM

TO:

The Student Fraternity

FROM:

Dean of Students

REF:

TUK/DVC-ASA/DoS/SATUK ELECTIONS 2024/2025/VOL 1

DATE:

11th March, 2024

SUBJECT:

VALID STUDENT IDENTIFICATION CARDS AND SIGNING OF THE NOMINAL ROLL

Your attention is drawn to the subject matter above and to the SATUK Elections 2024/2025 to be held on 20th March, 2024 and on 21st March, 2024.

Our office has been informed that there are many uncollected **Student Identification Cards** in the Students Admissions Office. Moreover, some students are yet to sign the nominal roll. You are hereby reminded that **ONLY Valid** Student Identification Cards will be used for identification of voters, and that the voters' register will **ONLY** contain names of students who will have signed the nominal roll by 12th March, 2024.

The purpose of this memo is to bring to your attention the requirements above and to advise you to collect your processed Student Identification Card or apply for a new one before the election dates.

KINDLY NOTE THAT NO OTHER DOCUMENTS WILL BE USED FOR IDENTIFICATION OF VOTERS

ON THE VOTING/DAYS.

Omondi Oketch, Ph.D.; MA; BE.d.

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR OF LINGUISTICS &

DEAN OF STUDENTS

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

Academic Registrar

Ag. Deputy Registrar Students Recruitment & Admissions

Education and training for the real world

